
 

 

 
 
 

 AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY 

  

DESCRIPTION DISCUSSION ON FUTURE ANNEXATIONS INCLUDING THE 
EXPANSION OF THE CITY’S EXTRA TERRITORIAL 
JURISDICTION 

STAFF’S 
RECOMMENDED 
ACTION (be specific) 

 

CONTACT PERSON JEFF THOMPSON 

SUMMARY City Planning staff has been working on our annexation plan for 
the coming year to include “filling in the white gaps on the map,” 
as well as contemplation of strategic annexation which makes 
sense for the future growth of the City.  In addition, Chris Turk 
has been contacting property owners on the City’s southwest 
side to determine interest in voluntary inclusion in the City’s 
Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ).  The purpose of this is to 
attempt to form a “Boerne wall” on the City’s Southwest side 
similar to the one in existence on the Southeast side which has 
been in place for 20 years.  San Antonio’s announced 
annexation plans are aggressive and the City has been 
contacted by several citizens on both the Southwest and 
Southeast sides regarding those proposed annexations stating 
they did not wish to be in San Antonio or its ETJ. 
 
The map attached (Map #1) shows the City’s white space gaps 
that are surrounded by the City limits.  The other maps (Map #2 
and #3) show City limits, ETJ, and ETJ extensions. 
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This summary is not meant to be all inclusive.  Supporting documentation is attached. 
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  District Impacted 

  1 = Anzollitto 

  2 = Woolard 

  3 = Boyd 

  4 = Cisneros 

    5 = Colvin 
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